
 

 

September 7, 2020 

Welcome to Pattison High School returning and new students in the Fall 2020 semester ! 

Please see the important information below, regarding the Fall 2020 semester: 

(1) Monday, September 7th 2020 

Monday is Labour Day. There is no school on this day.  

(2) Tuesday, September 8th 2020 

Tuesday is the first day of classes in the Fall semester. You will be invited to your individual class 

Teams via your PHS Microsoft account by your teacher throughout the day. Classes will begin 

through the online Teams portal at 8:45 am on Tuesday.  

(3) Tuesday, September 8th 2020  

New Student Orientation: New students are expected to come to the school on Tuesday for an 

orientation and to be welcomed.  

(4) Thursday, September 10th 2020  

This is the first day when a student may present at the school provided that the student has 

completed the Student Classroom Return Questionnaire. You must have completed the Student 

Classroom Return Questionnaire, and been approved by a staff member, in order to be 

confirmed to return.  

(5) Fall Semester Safety at School  

Notify your admissions Advisor, the Counsellor, the Principal to share your thoughts or 

concerns for the return to classroom based studies in the Fall semester.   

Please pay attention to the following safety guidelines in place at school: 
 
• When entering, sanitize your hands   

• Wait at the Front Desk until you have received your Questionnaire Receipt. Keep this slip to 

show your teachers, to confirm you have been approved to be back at school   

• Cleaning stations have been placed in each classroom. Please feel free to spray or wipe your 

desk before and after a class period, and sanitize your hands when you enter and leave a 

classroom 



• Sit at the Desk with SMILE stickers only to keep social distance 

• Face mask is required at all times 

• Washroom occupancy limit is one student at a time 

• Floor decals to encourage physical distancing have been placed. Follow the visible safety 

signage 

• The lunch room is unavailable for student use at this time. Please bring in a lunch that does 

not require a microwave. Such lunches could be sandwiches, baked goods, fruits, salads and 

snacks 

 

We look forward to seeing you in the school, as we carefully and gradually plan for your 

attendance in the classroom.  

Welcome to Fall 2020. Continue to keep safe and well.  

Best wishes from all at Pattison High School ! 


